
      Family Day            

      Holiday 
Our Family Day Holiday is Monday, 
February 21st. So please enjoy    
your long weekend & extra time   
with your family!  

 

PAC 

Meet-
ing  

Thank you to 

the parents who have teamed up 

with us to develop and nurture a 

culture of participation. The next 

PAC Meeting is Thursday, February 

24 @ 8:30am.    

New student   
Registration 

The last phase of registration has 
begun. Thank you, everyone, for 
getting your re-entry forms in. Next 
week, we will begin calling families 
on our wait list, to fill the limited 
empty spots. Please pray with us 
that all our families are with us be-
cause God has planned it that way! 

Outstanding Bills 

Parents, please be sure to settle any 
outstanding fees for registration, logos, 
fleece jackets or 2022/2023 Re-Entry 
fees. A soft reminder that the Re-Entry 
fee holds your child’s spot, so...if you 
need to, please contact us to make fi-
nancial arrangements. We are flexible.  

 

Principal’s Update 

 

Dear Friends, 

Thank you all 
again, so much, 
for your prayers, 
your assistance 
and your well wishes!!!! 

Just a quick update. My husband, 
Hans, is doing much better. His infec-
tion appears to be completely gone. 
His lungs are almost completely 
healed. And he is walking, with a 
walker, and trying to do some work 
around the house to keep from 
getting bored. 

I am back to school 2 days a week 
until the second week of March. Our 
daughters and I have insisted that 
Hans retire now. Therefore, we and 
some friends are working together 
to get Hans’ auto body shop cleared 
out and cleaned by the end of Febru-
ary. And it looks like we will be able 
to make the deadline. 

Once that is done, I will be back to 
school 3 days a week. AND LOOKING 
FORWARD TO IT!!!! It will be won-
derful to be back into a regular 
school routine! 

Counting our blessings!! 

Wishing you blessings!! 

Rosemary 
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   Wise Words   
This is Love: not that we loved God, 

but that He loved us and sent his Son 
as an atoning sacrifice for our sins.       
1 John  4:10 

 

 

Upcoming 
Events 

Monday, February 14:  
NO SCHOOL—PRO D DAY 

Monday, February 21:  
Family Day Holiday  
NO SCHOOL 

Thursday February 24:  
PAC Meeting @ 8:30 am 

Saturday, February 26:  
Virtual Church if possible? 

Monday,  March 7:  
Staff Meeting  @ 3:45 pm 

Sunday, March 13:  

Daylight Savings Time  Spring Forward 

Friday March 18:  
Last Day before Spring Break 

 

 

    
Birthdays 

 

Report Card 

Envelopes 
Don’t forget to return them 

to the office! 

NO SWIMMING THIS YEAR 
Due to Covid Protocols 



Covid Protocols 
Dear Families,  PVCA  would like to 
extend a huge thank you for your sup-
port during the previous weeks. We 
acknowledge this is all extremely chal-
lenging for you, staff and students.                                               
To ensure the continuity  of learning, 
the school would like to remind all 
students , staff and families about ex-
isting safety measures including ;  do-
ing healthy checks, staying home 
when sick and limiting the visitors.  

Butcher Boys &  
Co-op 

Help raise funds for our school! 

If you shop @ Butcher Boys, 
save your receipts and put 

them in the bucket in the foyer.  
When we submit $5,000 worth 

of receipts, they give us $50 

back.  

Also, buying your gas at   Co-op 
in Vernon, Armstrong and 

Salmon Arm funds us, too! Our 

Co-op number is: 84319.       

         Cobs Bakery 

Do you like bread? Have we got 

a great way for you to raise a 
little ‘dough’ for our school! 

Cobs Bakery will give PVCA 
back 5% of the sale every time 

you purchase from them and 
mention our school. 

  Newsletter Link 

http://www.pleasantvalleychristian.com/ 

 

   WELCOME  
to our newest staff member.  
Karla Holiove is our new 4/5 

Teaching Assistant. 


